
BFC-IAC: Meeting minutes, February 25, 2025 

Attending: Francesco Marchionne, Ron Sela, Jose Luis Antinao-Rojas, Cristiano Guarana, Patricia Kubow,  
Katharina Schmid-Schmidsfelden, Seth Walker. 

 

Participants discussed the final draft of a survey of faculty international engagement, focusing on 
parameters of evaluations and comparisons with related surveys in specific academic IUB units. The survey 
should be available during March. Committee members also raised several matters that we may discuss 
during our next meeting should these matters fall within our purview.   

 

 

 


